
 

 

 

The City is receiving $1 Million dollars to support the construction of a new water treatment 
Disinfectant By-product (DBP) Facility that is currently being designed. The DBP facility will 
enhance the City’s ability to continue to provide safe water. Construction should start this fall for 
this facility.  

“I want to thank our congressional delegation for their continued commitment to the City of 
Watertown.” said City Manager Eric Wagenaar. “This funding wouldn’t have been possible without 
the steadfast support of Senator Schumer, Congresswoman Tenney and Congresswoman Stefanik.” 

 “After fighting tooth and nail in Washington for the City of Watertown all year long, I am proud to 
deliver this $1 million injection of federal funding that will flow straight into critical repairs at the 
City of Watertown Water Treatment Plant, which is the backbone for water service that over 50,000 
users in the City of Watertown, Fort Drum, and the surrounding municipalities rely on every day,” 
said Senator Schumer. "This funding will help preserve and improve the city’s drinking water quality 
and promote overall water conservation, so that our soldiers, families, and businesses across the 
community have access to the clean, safe, and reliable drinking water they deserve”. 

 
 

 


